
  
 

July 11, 2019 

To whom it may concern 
 

TOKAI Holdings Corporation 
Katsuhiko Tokita, President & CEO 
(Code No. 3167 Tokyo Stock Exchange First Section) 

 

Notice on Acquisition of License for Regional BWA in Suwa City, 

Nagano Prefecture 
 
TOKAI Holdings Corporation is pleased to announce that LCV Corporation. (Head office: Suwa City, 
Nagano Prefecture; President & CEO: Kimihiro Yoshizawa), which is responsible for the CATV business of 
the Group, received a radio station license grant for regional BWA in Suwa City, Nagano Prefecture from the 
Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications Shinetsu General Communications Bureau. 

 

Regional BWA is a radio system for telecommunications services designed to contribute to promoting 
regional and public welfare, such as enhancement of public services in the local community and elimination 
of digital divide (disadvantaged areas), by using radio waves of dedicated frequency bands allocated to each 
mobile telecommunication service operator. 

 

In the future, while utilizing this regional BWA, in cooperation with Suwa City, we will promote the 
provision of services that contribute to the local community, such as the provision of images of river 
surveillance cameras. We also plan to provide high-speed wireless broadband service for general users. 

 
We will strengthen the role of core infrastructure providers in the region and actively work with local 
governments and local companies to establish trust and status as a company that improves the quality of life 
of people. 
 
 

Contact: Yoshihiro Taniguchi 
Public Relations and Investor Relations Office 
TEL: +81-(0)3-5404-2891 
Email: overseas_IR@tokaigroup.co.jp 

 
 


